
  From the Office of the City Clerk 

 
 

 

PLACERVILLE CITY COUNCIL  

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

 

The  Regularly Scheduled City Council 

Meeting of July 23, 2024 has been Cancelled 

 
The next City Council meeting will be held on  

Tuesday, August 13, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. at  

Town Hall, 549 Main Street, Placerville 
 

 


